
C u m b e r l a n d  

W o o d t u r n e r s  
www.cumberlandwoodturners.com 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 President: Steve Sullentrup 
 Vice President: Jon Reiver 
 Secretary: Randy Wolfe 
 Treasurer: Rod Smith 
 Program Director: Blank 
 Librarían: Shauna Braun 
 Video/Technical: Rod Smith 
 Web Master: Josh Bowman 
Christmas party: The Wolfe”s 
Gun & Knife: Steve Sullentrup 
Christmas Tree: Blank 
Picnic: The Wolfe”s 
Monthly Raffle: Larry Lewis 
Safety: Bruce Bracket 
Program Coordinator: Blank 
Beads of Courage: Paul Kennedy 

 For Club Info or directions 
visit the website: Or call Jon 
Reiver 
 931-267-2575 or Les Black: 
931-788-3975 
 Mentors: 
 (Mentors are available to help 
anyone, any skill level, just 
call). 
John Lucas:  931-858-2846 
Jon Reiver:   931-267-2575 
Rod Smith: 931-267-3859 
Les Black: 931-267-5184 

Club Meetings: Last 
Wednesday of each month  
at: 6 PM CT (Social Hour at 5 PM)  
Location: 1432 War Eagle DR, 
(Tansi)  Crossville, TN Includes a 
demonstration-04/26/17 

(Hands on Training: (same 
location).  2nd Saturday each 
month 9 AM to 11 AM CT  
(Training for all skill levels) 

04/08/17 
 

 April Schedule: 
   Demonstration: James 
Duxbury                  
Refreshments: Shauna Bruan  
  Demo 
  
  

CUMBERLAND WOODTURNERS NEWSLETTER MARCH  2017 

The Challenge of the Month was 

Christmas Ornament turning. We 

had 6 outstanding entries which 

demonstrated the great talent in 

our club. The challenge was won 

by Les Black. Good Job! 

 

We had three visitors: 

Ron & Liz Kroll - Joined 

Greg Wood 

Bob Cote - Joined 

Welcome 

A Chapter of AAW since 1997 

http://www.cumberlandwoodturners.com/


 

Wood of the Month 

Steve Sullentrup brought in a beautiful Lidded Box.  Randy Wolfe will carry on the 

 tradition at the meeting in May 2017.  

Club challenge: Oven Sticks! 

Meeting Minutes 

• The new President Steve Sullentrup announced some new programs for 2017 on AAW Tip of the 

month which will be featured on our website and a presentation and/or short demo on 2d Saturday 

workshops.  He also challenged members to submit items they would like to have on workshop days.  

He also encourages members to bring wood turning problems with them to workshop days to get them 

resolved. 

• Steve Sullentrup has donated 500 preprinted cards for the selling of club member turned items.  The 

cards have the club logo on them plus a place for a brief description and price.   

• There will be a Board meeting on Monday, April 24
th

 at 12 PM at TBD.  All are invited.  Pay for your 

own lunch! 

• The AAW has a new free website with lots of wood turning videos: AAWVideoSource.org   There are 

60 day free trial memberships offered at the AAW website: WWW.woodturner.org.  If our club has 

100% participation in AAW we would qualify for two (2) Scholarships per year. 

• AAW is offering a 50% discount to all new members beginning April 1, 2017 thru June 30, 2017.  This 

offer is only for persons who have never belonged to the AAW and the one time offer is $30.00 for the 

year and applies only to the first year.  This is a onetime offer and includes a bi-monthly printed 

American Woodturner journal (6 issues) 

• The club has secured James Duxbury for a demo in lieu of the April 26 2017 Regular Meeting.  If you 

are interested in participating in the second day please contact Jon Reiver.  The current cost of the one 

day hands on class will be $60.00. The second day class will start at 9:00 am on Thursday, April 27 

2017 and run until?  Lunch will be taken at a local restaurant at your own expense.  

• We encourage all members to visit the website: www.cumberlandwoodturners.com we would like each 

member to submit a bio and pictures of his/her work.  Send photos and/or bios to our Webmaster: Josh 

Bowman: jsbowman@bellsouth.net   

• Rod Smith reported a balance of $1629.07 in checking. 

• A complete list of club officers and coordinators for events can be found at the sidebar on page one.  

• Club shirts $12.00 Logo/Name or Logo only $8.00 from Taylor Stitch and Print, Crossville, TN 

• Josh Bowman presented a cheap solution to sharpening turning tools for beginning turners. 

 

Safety Notes 

Bruce Brackett read a list of shop safety tips that everyone should adhere to when working in the shop. 

 

CUMBERLAND WOODTURNERS NOTES 



John Jordan Demonstration on making a Oven Sticks 

Oven Sticks 
By John Jordan 

 

     John Jordan presented an entertaining demo on the making of Oven Sticks.  John is going to provide a 
document that will be posted on the Webpage in the TIPS section that will contain the templates as well as more 
information on the steps to turn this project. The demo was very well presented and a number of questions were 
asked that added to the demo.  Good job John on this demo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

                                                                    

 

                                                                      

 

 

 

 

   

 

                                  

                           

 

 

 

    



2017 Demonstrations  Refreshments  

January John Lucas- Goblet Les Black 

February  Rod Smith - Segmented Jon Reiver 

March  John Jordan Susan Wolfe 

April  James Duxbury Shauna Braun 

May  Les Black – Rolling Pin Rod Smith 

June Randy Wolfe - Finishes Paul Kennedy 

July Dru Hogland Jason Lotz 

August Larry Lewis – Christmas 

Ornament 

Garron Riechers 

September  Jake Neidling Herman Ledford 

October  John Lucas Wes Livingston 

 

November  Bruce Bracket Steve Sulletrup 

January  2018  Jon Reiver  Les Black 

 



Challenge of the Month 

Other Excellent Entries 

                  Les Black was the winner 

was was the Winner! 



  

SHOW & TELL  



 

SHOW & TELL  


